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UPDATE 12.4.18: Miguel Granados-Palencia was arrested by the Margate Police 
Department on November 27th. He has been charged with the escape.  
 
ORIGINAL 11.8.18: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department, in conjunction with the 
Florida Department of Juvenile Justice, is investigating the escape of a juvenile from the 
Broward Juvenile Detention Center located at 222 Northwest 22nd Avenue in the City of 
Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed on Wednesday, November 7th, Miguel Granados-
Palencia, H/M, 11/18/00, escaped from the secure confines of the Broward Juvenile 
Detention Center at approximately 8:39 A.M.  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s Career Criminal Unit has obtained the following 
arrest warrant for Granados-Palencia: 

- Escape (Third Degree Felony) 
 

Anyone with information regarding Granados-Palencia’s whereabouts is encouraged to 
contact Detective L. Reyes at 954-828-6683 or Detective M. Emala at 954-828-5579. 
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